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NEW SCHEDULE FOR THE CONDUCT OF THE 20TH

NATIONAL CONVENTION AND SEMINAR-WORKSHOP
ORGANIZED BY THE NAIONAL ORGANIZATION OF

PROFESSIONAL TEACHERS, INC. (NOPTI)

With reference to DM-OUHROD-2023-1405, title No. 91, s. 2023 titled
Invitation to the 20th National Convention And Seminar-Workshop, please be
informed that the new schedule for the said convention is January 25-27, 2024, at
Baguio Teachers’ Camp. For further details, please see the attached
communication for guidance.

Should there be queries relevant to the conduct of the activity, please
contact NOPTI Secretariat via the email address at nopti.99@gmail.com
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